
Providence College Veterans Fundc/o Fisher

Lt Col Randy Golonka 
US Army Cadet Command 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918 -0001
Dear Col Golonka:

I was delighted to chat with you today with
reference to the October 17th dedication. Both you and 
Sgt Major Fortunato should be justly proud of your cadets. 
En route back to our hotel, we all remarked that we never 
looked as good in our uniforms!

Needless to say, the entire program and ceremony
was outstanding-the guest speaker was excellent - the Band 
was simply great. There are not enough superlatives to describe 
that afternoon.

Your idea to create a permanent reminder of the ASTP
from 1943-44 certainly has our approval. Since all the photos 
and documents will be displayed in the ROTC area, it is 
comforting to know we will not be forgotten.

Enclosed please find our check in the amount of
$ 500.00 to defray expenses for this worthwhile project.

 

October 20,1998

GF/ar

All the Best

LEO WURTZEL 
Co Chairmen

GEORGE FISHER




